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Comments: I am Gayle Crane and would like to express my objection to the proposed development plans for the

Holland Lake Lodge in the Flathead National Forest near the Bob Marshall Wilderness.  The buildings of this

facility should be maintained and historically restored.  However, the proximity to the wilderness area, the loss of

trees, and the dramatic increase in site size are not environmentally appropriate developments for this exquisite,

remote lake.  I support an environmental impact statement and other appropriate studies, but object to enlarging

the site for a larger public facility. 


